
 

 
 

 

 

March 26, 2020 

 

 

Hello Friends: 

 

The Safer at Home order is now in place. We hope that you are safe, in your home and healthy.  

 

Hunger Task Force and the organizations we support remain open and operating in service to hungry 

seniors, families and children. Our volunteer-run network is becoming strained and some pantry 

locations have shuttered. Schools are continuing to offer access to meals for children on a grab and 

go basis. Senior Stockboxes continue to be delivered to public housing and distributed curbside at 

drive-thru locations at senior dining sites. 

 

The FoodShare program (SNAP) and school meals programs are about to see expansion of their 

capacity so more people can get food help. 

 

What should you do now? Check your supply of food at home. If you have food, shelter in place. If 

you don’t, and you have money, grocery stores remain open. You can go buy food, or if you are 

vulnerable, ask the person who normally helps you to shop for you. 

 

If you have little or no money for food and little or no food, our system of food access points can 

help you. Check the interactive map and look for a location nearby. 

 

Please take care of yourself and the people you live with. Watch our website for updates.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Sherrie Tussler 

Executive Director 


